
 

 

   

Ninja Swords  

From 1st August 2025 it is now illegal to possess ninja swords in public or in a private 

place. 

This in addition to weapons such as zombie knifes which were made illegal to possess in 

public and in a private place under the Offensive Weapons Act 2019. 

For more information on the ninja sword ban please view the link below; 

https://orlo.uk/tVuhg 

 

 

https://s-url.co/Tk8jAA
https://alerts.dc.police.uk/
https://alerts-members.dc.police.uk/YourDetails/YourMessagingConfig/7DF084896A9D7F1CBCBFBA21468ACDFB
mailbox://C:/Users/John/AppData/Roaming/Thunderbird/Profiles/eppam6ro.default-release/Mail/mail.globalnet.co.uk/Inbox?number=36995


 

 

 

  

 


